John McCabhill

ﬂ

From: DAVID F. WHITNEY <dfwengineers@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 12:25 PM

To: John McCahill

Cc: Susan Guimaraes; Michelle Angeloni; Anthony Angeloni

Subject: [External] #4 Vermillion Drive - Avon IWC Appl. #767 - Request for Extension to Open

Public Hearing

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged
John: Hello,

As requested, I am writing on behalf of Michelle and Anthony Angeloni (applicants)
concerning Inland Wetlands application #767 for #4 Vermillion Drive in Avon.

The public hearing for this application was scheduled to open on November 16,

2020. Unfortunately it has taken the surveyor longer than expected to locate the new
wetland flags and provide additional topography of the site (as requested by the IWC and
yourself). However, as of today this survey work will be complete and we are back on track,
but some additional time is needed to complete the final plans.

Therefore, the applicants would like to request an extension of the time period in which to

open the public hearing, and they grant permission for this extension (for as many days as
necessary to extend the opening of the public hearing from November 16th to a meeting of
the Avon Inland Wetlands Commission to be held in December, 2020.

Please contact me with any questions, and thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Sincerely,

David F. Whiney, PE
CT Reg. No. 14949
Agent for Michelle & Anthony Angeloni

David F. Whitney, PE

CT Reg. No. 14949

David F. Whitney Consulting Engineers, LLC
21 Arch Road - Suite D

P.O. Box 1605

Avon, CT 06001

office: 860-673-8412

cell: 860-508-8152 _

email: dfwengineers(@sbcglobal.net




